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Memo 
To:    Pastors, Parochial Administrators, Parish Stewards  
From: Glen Faulkner – Parish Security Coordinator  
Date: July 8, 2024   
Re: Houses of Worship Safety Symposium – Redding   
 CalOES introduces new “Grants Central System”     

 

Law enforcement agencies in Shasta County working with the FBI, CISA, and the Central California 

Intelligence Center (CCIC) are hosting another Faith-based Organization and Houses of Worship Safety 

Symposium in Redding on September 11, 2024 from 9:00 AM – 12:30 PM.   Like last month’s safety 

symposium in Chico, this presentation will offer information about active assailant preparedness, de-

escalation strategies, and non-profit security grant preparation.  Although not listed on the  event 

announcement, this presentation will be held at Our Lady of Mercy Parish in Redding.      

Please scan the QR code in the attachment for registration information.   

Separately, CalOES has announced changes coming to their grant application and documentation system.  

CalOES is the state administrative agency for the Federal FEMA/DHS non-profit security grant program and 

the sole administrator for their own grant, so parishes and schools applying for either grant should follow 

these developments as more information is released.     

 

 

                                    



 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

     
    September 11, 2024  
    9am-12:30pm 
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